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15 May 2024 
 
To the membership,  
 
Just a quick note to let everyone know where we are with Carnell Raceway. Our lease 
with Southern Downs Regional Council is proceeding slowly, it is about to be signed in 
the near future.  There are a few points we want to get right so we can get the best result 
for the future of Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc. 
 
Another thing that has been raised was who is a volunteer. Our club can only operate if 
we can volunteer our time and expertise, all pitch in to help where we can. Our goal of 
resealing Carnell Raceway could be put off way into the future if we don’t look after the 
money we have and keep costs down. 
 
Being a club member of a not-for-profit club such as ours does require us to put in 
where we can to make it all work. I know some of us live a long way from Stanthorpe and 
with the small number of club members, who have attended the working bees for track 
repairs, our track marshals who also setup and make our events run smoothly who we 
thank for their involvement. 
 
If we are serious about our takeover of Carnell Raceway, we need to get involved that 
way we can keep our entry fees down, do the resealing we all know must be done ASAP. 
We will rely on the membership to do what is required for the work on Carnell Raceway 
or we will have to hire outside contractors to do what is required to bring this complex 
up to a standard of safety needed for us as well as other clubs who wish to hire Carnell 
Raceway. That will be the way we can grow our entry numbers, attract more people to 
Carnell in the future, help the town and bring Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc. 
as being part of the community. 
 
Some think Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc., is making money from Carnell 
Raceway hire, while this is true, any money that is made is going into work required. 
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Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc.’s main bank account needs to grow with the 
small amount of profit that is made and set aside for the resealing of Carnell Raceway. 
 
We have set up a subcommittee to do the repairs and maintenance of Carnell Raceway. 
The chairperson will be Brett Kelly along with some very good locals and anyone else 
who is keen to help. 
 
Working bees are being organised for Saturday 25 May 2024 and Sunday 26 May 2024. 
Please give Brett a call as to how you can HELP. Brett Kelly Mobile: 0428 747 087. 
 
CHANGE OF DATE  
   
The October date for Round 3 had to be changed to 14 & 15 September 2024 to give our 
Event Secretary enough time to prepare the Supplementary Regulations between 
Round 3 and Round 4. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Moss Lane 
President 
Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc. 
0428717535 
 


